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My daughter travels through 3 LGA'S to go to school in Waverley fr Eastgardens. The new 
bus is great for her but as my elderly parents live in South Coogee, and like many other 
elderly people, they now rely on public transport. Every day, by the time the bus 350 gets to 
South Coogee it is so full it cannot stop for new passengers, these passengers are people 
needing to get to Doctors/Hospitals via train from the Junction or just to attend to their day 
to day needs. My cousins son, is rejected at least one day a week on Arden St on his way to 
Waverley. Like the Commonwealth Bank closing local branches to save money whilst 
publicising their care for the community, this is absolute hypocrisy on the part of NSW GOVT 


